

NEWSLETTER

YEAR END HANTES

Read More - Page 2

June 5th, 2025

Gugasian Hall was filled with music, signing and dancing as our students showcased their performances for the Preschool end of year Hantes, and the Dance & Instrumental Recital.

SUMMERFEST

Read More - Page 3

June 12th, 2025

AGM families, students, staff and community members gathered together at the 2nd Annual AGM Family Picnic in Irvine to kick off the new school year with high spirits!

A FOND FAREWELL

Read More - Page 3

After more than 25 years of devoted service, Digin Margo Baghdjian, Digin Margo Karamanlian, and Digin Talin Wartan will be retiring from their beloved roles in our school community.

Congratulations, Kindergarten and 6th Grade Class of 2025!



On Sunday, June 8, we joyfully celebrated two meaningful milestones in the lives of our students-our Kindergarten and 6th Grade Graduations. Our youngest learners proudly walked the stage as they completed their foundational year and took their first big step into 1st grade. At the same time, our 6th graders marked the end of their elementary journey, ready to spread their wings and embrace the exciting path ahead in middle school. Both ceremonies were filled with smiles, proud moments, and heartfelt reflections. Families, teachers, and friends came together to honor the growth, achievements, and lasting memories these students created during their time at AGM. We are incredibly proud of every graduate and were so grateful to celebrate their accomplishments as a community. Congratulations once again to the Class of 2025 and future Class of 2037!







ՎԵՐՋԻՆ ԶԱՆԳ



In a touching AGM tradition, our 6th grade graduates were surprised with a special "Last Bell" (Verchin Zank) send-off. One by one, K-5th grade students quietly gathered in the hallway, ready to cheer and lead the Class of 2025 to their farewell assembly. As they exited their classroom, our 6th graders were met with applause, smiles, and love from their younger peers. The surprises continued as families waited for them in Gugasian Hall, and heartfelt words were shared by teachers, siblings, and friends at the microphone. It was a beautiful and emotional celebration of memories, growth, and the bright journey ahead.

agmschool.org

PRESCHOOL YEAR-END HANTES June 5th, 2025



Տարեվերջի հանդէսի ընթացքին մեր փոքրիկները մէզ ներկայացնելով շլացուցին հայկական աւանդութիւններու հիման վրայ պատրաստուած յայտագիր մը։ Հայկական աւանդական զգեստներով հանդէս եկած աշակերտները ներկայացուցին մեր հայրենիքը։ Շնորհաւորութիւն մեր Նարնջագոյն դասարանի աշակերտներուն՝ մանկամսուրէն՝ նախակրթարան բարձրացումը։ Շնորհակալութիւն մեր նախակրթարանի ուսուցիչներուն եւ լատկապէս վարիչը՝ իրենց ստեղծագործ աշխատանքին, նուիրումին եւ սիրոյն համար, որ այս յատուկ օրը հնարաւոր դարձուցին։

What a heartwarming way to end the year! Our preschool students dazzled us during their year-end hantes, a beautiful celebration rooted in Armenian traditions. Dressed in traditional Armenian attire, they proudly represented our heritage through song, dance, and joyful performance.

DONUTS WITH DADS & DUDES

June 3rd, 2025



Our PSC hosted a sweet and meaningful morning with our "Donuts with Dad" event, celebrating the important fathers, uncles, and grandfathers in our students' lives. It was a heartwarming opportunity to honor the love, guidance, and strength these special men provide both at home and in our school community. Thank you to our PSC for organizing such a memorable and thoughtful gathering!







DANCE & INSTRUMENTAL RECITAL June 5th, 2025











Our year-end elementary recital was a vibrant celebration of talent and teamwork! From the impressive performances by our 4th-6th grade instrumental choir to the colorful and joyful dances presented by our 1st-6th graders, the evening showcased the creativity, discipline, and heart our students poured into every rehearsal. Bravo to all our performers, and a heartfelt thank you to the teachers and directors who guided them every step of the way.



TEACHERS VS 6TH GRADE

June 11th, 2025

Our much-anticipated Staff vs. 6th Grade Basketball Game was once again a highlight of the year! In a spirited showdown filled with energy, laughter, and friendly competition, our graduating class faced off against their teachers in what has become an AGM tradition. The gym echoed with cheers as students showed off their skills and staff brought their A-game (and a few surprise moves!). Win or lose, the real victory was the fun, memories, and community spirit shared by all. Bravo to our 6th graders and staff for making it a game to remember!



SUMMERFEST June 12th, 2025

Our annual PSC Year-End summer kickoff, Summer Fest, was a day full of fun, laughter, and celebration! From games and treats to music and memories, students and families alike enjoyed every moment. We are incredibly grateful to our PSC and the amazing parent volunteers whose time, creativity, and dedication made this event so special. What a fantastic way to wrap up the school year and welcome summer!









A FOND FAREWELL

to three AGM Legends



Երբ կը մօտենանք տարեշրջանի աւարտին, միաժամանակ կը պատրաստուինք հրաժեշտ տալու երեք յատկանշական կիներու, որոնք անջնջելի հետք ձգեցին ԱԿՄ-ի սրտին մէջ։ Աւելի քան 25 տարիներու նուիրեալ ծառայութենէն ետք, Տիկին Մարկօ Պաղչեճեան, Տիկին Մարկօ Քարամանլեան եւ Տիկին Թալին Վարդան կ՛երթան թոշակի՝ իրենց սիրելի գործերէն մեր սիրելի դպրոցի համայնքին մէջէն։

Այս գործը երբեք պարզապէս աշխատանք մը չէր իրենց համար – այս մէկը կոչում մըն էր, կեանք մը նուիրուած մեր աշակերտներուն, ընտանիքներուն եւ մեր առաքելութեան։ Անոնց ազդեցութիւնը չափազանց մեծ էր, եւ անոնց ներկայութիւնը խորապէս կր պակսի։

Կը Մաղթենք խաղաղութիւն, ուրախութիւն եւ կատարում իրենց կեանքի յաջորդող կեանիք մէջ։ Շնորհակալութիւն եւ բարի երթ։





